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I think the revisions are excellent...especially those concerned with the
attainment of advanced skills and practical experience as a requirement for
classification as a competent auditor. I have observed that, quite clearly,
professional certifications are not enough...that CPAs without practical
experience applying CPA skills are not competent to perform audits of even medium
complexity. Bravo. Good job.



